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The Buffalo River is a natural resource that must be protected at all costs.
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UNLESS someone like you
cares a whole awful lot,

nothing is going to get better.
It’s not.







 Please save our national river.   Stop ADEQ from issuing a Reg 5 permit to the industrial swine operation on Big Creek on March 17th.   Do it out of respect for the Arkansans who came before you who fought to protect it.   This is riding on your shoulders.



Lowell Collins

Bentonville AR 72712



Reduce, Reuse, Recycle




